
 

GENERAL INFO 

 SKI-DOO ® 

 SEA-DOO ® 

 EVINRUDE ® 

 CAN-AM ® ATV 

 CAN-AM ® SSV 

 CAN-AM ® ON-ROAD 

 
Date:  March 4, 2020 
Recipient:  All Dealership Staff Using BOSSWeb   
Subject:  BOSSWeb Accessibility Issue + Solution 

 

® ™ AND THE BRP LOGO ARE TRADEMARKS OF BOMBARDIER RECREATIONAL PRODUCTS INC. OR ITS SUBSIDIARIES. ©  2020 BRP.    
  
v1.1    Page 1 / 1 

 

Dear BRP Dealer, 

The most recent Google Chrome update has enabled a feature that may create issues when logging onto 

BOSSWeb and accessing certain transactions. 

We are working on a permanent solution. In the meantime, here’s what to do to continue your daily 

operations in BOSSWeb: 

• You can use another web browser such as Mozilla Firefox or Internet Explorer.  

• If you want to keep using Google Chrome, copy and paste the following link in the search bar: 

chrome://flags and disable the "SameSite by default cookies" and "Cookies without SameSite must 

be secure" features. 

 

 

 

If you have any other questions, please call the BOSSWeb technology support team 

We thank you for your patience and understanding as we work to solve this technical issue.  

 

BRP’s Dealer Support Team - BOSSWeb, Systems and Technology 
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